
12/3/2020 

Band Parents, 

 

Our yearly 6-12th grade Winter Concert is approaching quickly. It will be held Tuesday, December 15th. 

This year, our concert will be split into two sections in order to help maintain a safe number of people in 

attendance. The 6-8th grade portion of the concert will begin at 6:15 pm and go until roughly 6:50 pm. 

The Jazz Band and High School portion of the concert will be held at 7:15 pm until roughly 8:00 pm.  

Each student is receiving three tickets to give to whomever they wish. There will be a separate ticket for 

the 6-8th concert and the 9-12th concert. We ask that you please leave after the 6-8th concert is finished if 

you do not have a ticket for the high school and jazz band concert. Our administrators and I are trying to 

make sure that there is enough available room to social distance safely. 

I do ask that the students arrive a little early in order to take attendance and get everyone in the right 

places. The call time for 6th grade students will be 5:45pm in the choir room. The call time for 7/8th grade 

students will be 5:50pm in the band room. It is very important that students are on time as I need to 

take attendance and warm up four different groups for this concert. 

 The students are to wear nice looking clothes, similar to something they would wear for a formal event. 

Please no jeans or regular shirts. For gentlemen, please wear nice slacks or khaki pants. If jeans are your 

only option, please make sure they look nice and do not have dirt on them or holes in them. Please wear 

either a polo or a button up shirt. Dress shoes are preferred. For ladies, the most important thing is that 

dresses and skirts are not too short. Remember that your student will be sitting on a raised stage. If your 

student would like to wear something shorter, have them wear tights or leggings with it. If the girls 

would not like to wear a dress, please wear nice looking pants and a nice shirt. Once again, please no 

jeans unless that is your only option.  

We will be discussing all of this in class the next couple of days but please help your student to 

remember these things. 

 

Mr. Terrence Kenny 


